
 

 

 

December 31, 2020 

Currently, there are 78 residents with COVID-19 at the home.  There were no new cases of 

COVID today for residents and no new cases for staff. 

Today, 44 residents have resolved COVID-19 cases and 56 staff have resolved cases. 

Resolved cases means that it has been 10 days since the lab test confirming COVID-19 and the 

individual is no longer showing COVID-19 symptoms.  When staff cases are resolved they are 

able to return to work. 

As of today, 52 residents in total have died from COVID-19 during the outbreak including three 
individuals who passed away from COVID-19-related causes since yesterday. 
 
We express our deepest condolences to those who have lost a family member of friend to this 
devastating virus. 
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